Draft Minutes for April 2019

In lieu of our regularly scheduled board meeting, cancelled because of poor attendance and being wedged into a slot right before the all-day practice, VP reports and March meeting minutes were approved by email.
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Additionally, the following quorum assembled during break last week:

Michael Gordon, Bob Howd, Mark Tabry, Dave Kocharhook, Eliot Rubinov, and John Wanless

The group again confirmed that the March reports and meeting minutes were approved, and then briefly discussed that with the new website, the primary challenges for the upcoming Spring Show had been overcome, and there were no further items for discussion.

Additionally, April budget reports from Dave Morley were received and noted, a Program VP report from John Wanless was received, and a Music Report was submitted from Dave Kocharhook.  The major upcoming activity is our Spring Show, coming up on Saturday, April 27. Poor ticket sales for this were noted.


Respectfully Submitted,

Michael Gordon

Expanded a bit by Secretary,

Bob Howd

